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3rd July 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Mini Vinnies Pizza Party 

 
We would like to invite you to a Pizza party on Tuesday 9th July to celebrate all of the wonderful 
efforts made by the Mini Vinnies this year.  
 
The party will take place in school at around 3:20pm. The St Vincent de Paul (SVP) have kindly 

funded this event so there is no charge. 

Please let us know if you would like to attend by returning the slip below. This will help with our 
ordering.  
 
We look forward to this celebration.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
Mini Vinnies Co-ordinator  
 
               

Mini Vinnies Pizza Party 

 
I will be attending the Mini Vinnies Pizza Party with my child on Tuesday 9th July 2024 at 3:20pm 
 
Child’s name      
 
Class    
 
Allergy Requirements      
 
Number of adults attending with child (1 or 2)   
 
Parent/Carer signature      
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